
 

 

26th June 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Science Takeover- Donations for Year 1 
 

As you will know from the letter that went out last week, on Thursday 6th and Friday 7th July 

the children and teachers at Oswald Road will be taking part in a Science Takeover. We are 

asking for parent/carer donations of the following items for Year 1: 

 

  

 Plastic buckets and plastic measuring jugs 

 Newspaper, clingfilm, foil, fabric etc 

 Cotton wool balls 

 Corn flour 

 Science related games, puzzles or books (Year 1 appropriate) 

 Props for science jobs any parents may have 

 

We are also looking for five parents (minimum) from each class to take a dinosaur home to 

freeze in a bowl (mixing bowl sized). If you are able to do this, please ask your child’s teacher 

to give you a dinosaur! 

 

If you are able to donate any of the items above, please either hand them in to your child’s 

teacher, or take it to the school office for them to pass on for you. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Hayley Craven, Laura Thomas & Jo Crolla 

Year 1 Teachers 

 


